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November 3, 2021 
 

 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attention:  Filing Center 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR  97308-1088 
 
Re: RE 186 – PGE COVID-19 Deferred Accounting Quarterly Report - Corrected 
 
Dear Filing Center: 
 
Attached for filing is Portland General Electric Company’s corrected quarterly report for the 3rd Quarter 
of 2021 as required by Paragraph 26 of the Stipulation.  This report corrects the 2020 deferred bad debt 
expense to correctly allocate bad debt between AMP and non-AMP elements.   
 
Please direct all formal correspondence and requests to the following email address 
pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com.  
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Jay Tinker 
 
Jay Tinker 
Director, Rates and Regulatory Affairs 
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